DBS has launched an official Facebook
page

News story

The page will be used to promote our services.

DBS has launched an official
Facebook page

The Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) has launched an official Facebook
page.

The page, which launched today, can be found here, and will be using the
account to promote our services, and provide users with the most up-to-date
guidance and information.

Customers should continue to use existing communication channels to
communicate with DBS if necessary, as opposed to contacting us via Facebook:

DBS is also on Twitter and LinkedIn.

Information about social media use, including how we moderate our accounts,
can be found here.
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